
 

Almond-Bancroft School District 

January 18, 2016  

1336 Elm Street 

Almond, WI 

 

This notice is to inform the public that the following Board of 

Education members will be attending the Wisconsin Association of 

School Board Convention in Milwaukee, WI. 

  The Convention will be January 19-22, 2016. 

Attendees; 

Debbie Bradley, Jerry Dernbach, Jeanette Wilson, 

and Bonnie Warzynski. 

   

The school board will not conduct school board business 

during the trip or at the Convention. 


